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Subject: Support for HB 3250

Dear House Energy and Environment Committee members,

Please support HB 3250 to put a cap on carbon emissions, auction the cost of polluting, and
return any proceeds back to all Oregonians. Oregon needs a solution for dirty energy, and HB
3250 provides an excellent method to do so.

We need to avoid a 2°C rise in global temperature, and HB 3250 would bring our greenhouse gas
emissions 85% below 1990 levels by 2050. The states are still the laboratories of democracy, and
there’s no better state than Oregon to disprove the myth that climate change is some elaborate trick
to grow the size of government. By returning proceeds to every Oregonian the burden of climate
stability is not shouldered by the poor.

Please support HB 3250 and help it become law.

Sincerely,

Ivend Holen
1301 Siskiyou Blvd

Medford, OR 97504



